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March 31, 2021  

 

Re:  CUHSD Hybrid Learning Plan  

 

For Immediate Press Release 

The Central Union High School District will begin offering In-Person Learning for all grade levels beginning the 

week of April 12 with a focus on 9th grade students.  The morning Distance Learning schedule will remain in place.  

Attendance in the afternoon is optional for students.  In-Person Learning sessions will be held from 1:45-3:45 

Tuesday through Friday.  Transportation will be provided as well.  In-Person Learning groups will be limited to no 

more than 15 students. 

 

All students and staff are to do their own symptom check before coming to campus, enter through the designated 

entrances where they are screened again.  Students will check in to the session by scanning a QR code then report to 

their classroom.  All students and staff are to wear a face covering and maintain social distancing. 

 

The following In-Person Learning (IPL) schedule will allow access to each content area on a regular basis with 

options for additional services. (Spanish language version is located on the webpage.) 

 



 

 

 

Spring 2021 In-Person Learning sessions are intended to help students with support and to re-connect to school.  We 
look forward to seeing our students soon. 

 

Dr. Ward Andrus 
Superintendent  
 


